
 

Management Committee:  Micheal Steele-Bodger (President & Director), Keith Borthwick (Chairman & Director), Dave Linthwaite  (Club Secretary & 
Director), Lesley Lakin (Club. Treasurer & Director), Jez Tomson (Asst Hon. Secretary), Rod Bristow (Asst Treasurer & Vice Chair), Grayson Marks 
(Hon. Match Secretary), Dean Smith, Asa Skipp, Dan Wayne, Dan Boardman, Roy Cole, Geoff Jones, Richard Insull   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of the work done by Tamworth Rugby Union Football Club in the 
Tamworth area. 
 
Tamworth RUFC are the only club to offer rugby in the town, we run 3-4 senior sides each weekend, and 
have a vibrant and expanding junior section, with 250-300 children enjoying rugby each weekend. We 
offer rugby from age 5, and all of our teams are run by a set of dedicated volunteers. 
 
Last season we achieved RFU accreditation, meeting all the criteria demanded by the RFU to ensure we 
provide a safe and fun environment for players aged 5-65. We have links with local schools, and recently 
ran touch rugby tournaments at Wigginton Park for all primary schools in the area. 
 
As you are probably aware, Rugby World Cup 2015 is being held in England during the autumn, based on 
previous world cups we would anticipate an increase of 20% in playing numbers. 
 
The club is funded by our members, and sponsorship from businesses, and as a club we have 
consistently held our membership prices at a low level to ensure that players are not excluded on 
financial status.  
 
As a business with a presence in the town, we would be delighted if you would consider sponsoring the 
club. There are several sponsorship options available. Specific details of each option are detailed on the 
following pages. If you are interested in sponsoring the club then please contact us as detailed below: 
 
Match Day Sponsorship, including Match Ball, and Man of the Match 
 
Andy White  07803 027073  janeandywhite@aol.com 
 
 
Other Sponsorship Packages 
 
Dave Linthwaite 07910 868475  dave.trufc@gmail.com 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Dave Linthwaite 
 
Honorary Secretary – Tamworth RUFC 
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